
Town of Milladore Supervisors Meeting 

March 3, 2024 

 

The meeting was called to order by Ned Ruesch with the pledge of allegiance. 

The February secretaries report was read. A motion was moved by Joel Kuehnhold to accept. 
Seconded by Hank Nigh. Motion approved. 

The treasurer report was received. 

Old business: 

 Swetz was granted 4 new operator licenses after the clerk performed necessary 
background checks. 

 The February spring primary went well. The clerk trained one new election worker.  

 Tools are needed for the shop. The chair will meet with Ron to discuss what is needed 
and also work on inventorying them. 

New Business: 

 A partisan primary election will be held on Tuesday, April 2, 2024. 

 There was a discussion as to who has keys to both the town hall and the shop. The chair 
will make copies to give to the new supervisor. 

 Bids need to be published in April. We are looking for recommendations as to what 
papers to publish in, in order to receive more bids. 

 The open book will be held on August 20th from 5-7 pm. 

 The Board of review will be held on August 27 from 5-7 pm. This is being held later due 
to the town undergoing a re-evaluation. 

 We need to designate at least one person, although the WTA suggests two, to become 
certified to lead the BOR. There is an upcoming class for those designated. 

 We received a resignation letter from Rosie for her work at the recycling center. It was 
signed by Hank. We appreciate all she’s done for the towns. 

 A letter was received by the Marshfield Fire and Rescue department noting some 
changes to their service- particularly their critical care endorsement. This change will not affect 
us. The clerk will send an acknowledgment back to them. 



 Discussion as to the importance of proper record keeping of the town finances. Prior to 
the annual meeting, we need to have receipts of all monies taken in by the town, and corrected 
and or amended treasurer reports. 

 Wood County Emergency Management sent a letter in regards to parcel 1200583. A new 
number was given. 

 Standing Agenda Items: 

  We are having an issue with signs being stolen within the town. In the last month 
their have been multiple stop signs, street signs, and railroad crossing signs stolen. The chair has 
been working with the Wood County Sherriff department to resolve this. These signs are a big 
expense to the town. 

 A thank you note was received by Janet Kundinger. She expressed her thanks to the 
town for Leon’s salary and thanked those members of our town and board that came to his 
funeral. 

 A motion was moved by Ned Ruesch to pay bills. Seconded by Joel Kuehnhold. Motion 
approved. 

 The next meeting will be April 7, 2004 at 6:30 pm. 

 A motion was made by Joel Kuehnhold to adjourn. Seconded by Hank Nigh. Meeting 
adjourned. 


